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Assembly to draw up a new democratic constitution. 
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aintained if South Africa is to be placed firmly on the road to pea 

y. This would open the way to the formation of an Interim Government and elections to a Constituent 

Within South Africa it has been the non-racial trade union movement which has been at the forefront of the 
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Campaigning for peace and democracy in South Africa 
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TH the release of Nelson Mandela in February 1990, a new stage in the struggle against apartheid was reached. 
Since then, working in close co-operation with the TUC, and together with it in the Southern Africa Coalition, the Anti-Apartheid 
Movement has been at the forefront of campaigns in Britain and internationally to promote peace and democracy in South Africa. 

Highlights of these campaigns include: 

*pressing for the release of all political prisoners. Under intense international pressure, President de Klerk agreed 
with Nelson Mandela in September 1992 on a programme for the release of all remaining political prisoners; 

*eampa&hg for effeetive international action to end the violence. In July 1992 the AAM organised a UN 
sponsored International Hearing on Political Violence attended by over 200 participants from 27 countries, on the eve of the UN 
Security Council meeting which led to the despatch of a team of UN monitors to South Africa; 

*maintaining the pressures of sanctions and boycotts. AAM action has already helped stop two major loans to South 
Africa which would have breached financial sanctions; 

*lobbying the European Community. Through its role in servicing the Liaison Group of EC Anti-Apartheid 
Movements, the AAM has played a key role in resisting moves to lift EC sanctions and in pressing the Community to promote 
peace and democracy in South Africa. 

*developing solidarity with sister unions in South Africa and Namibia. Working in close co-operation with the TUC 
and the relevant trade union federations in South Africa and Namibia, the AAM's trade union committee has been promoting 
support and solidarity between British trade unions and their counterparts in Southern Africa. 

THE Anti-Apartheid Movement has established the Emergency Fund for Peace and Democracy in 
South Africa with the specific objective of raising funds from the trade union movement in order to maintain the 
momentum of its campaigns for peace and democracy in South Africa. 

Amongst the purposes for which the funds 
will be spent are the following: 

the financing of the MM'S major campaigns for 
peace and democracy in South Africa. These include 
pressure for the immediate release of all political 

prisoners; effective action to end the violence; and the 
maintenance of sanctions and consumer boycotts; 

lobbying of the British government, the House of 

Commons and the European Parliament to urge 

effective action in support of peace and democracy in 

South Africa; 

the production and distribution of Anti-Apartheid 
News to ensure that accurate and up to date 

information is available to the trade union movement 

and the AAM as a whole; 

the production of briefing material for the trade 
union movement, anti-apartheid groups, etc on the 
struggle for peace and democracy in South Africa; 

Accounts will be kept of all donations received for the Emergency Fund and the purposes to which they have been expended. 




